
Centipede Project carve scary
pumpkins for Halloween
The Centipede Project in North Edinburgh held their pumpkin
session in the community shop. It was declared a huge success
by  all  involved  –  as  the  photos  which  they  have  kindly
supplied  to  us  show  you  what  they  were  up  to  yesterday
afternoon.

The group who run the shop Tenants and Residents in Muirhouse
(TRIM) have recently been nominated for the Tenants Group of
the Year award and they will find out in the middle of next
month whether they have won.
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